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Waltham Board of Health Meeting Minutes  
 

December 19, 2017 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 5:00 PM.  

 
 
Dr. Merola and William Hanley did not attend. 
 
 
The minutes of the last meeting (November 28, 2017) were reviewed and approved 
by the Board. 
 
 
The following items were discussed: 

 
1. The Board was updated on rodent control at Friendly’s #711,  
 1111 Lexington Street. 
 
2.  The Board was updated on rodent control at Boston Market,  
 1099 Lexington Street. 

 
  
 
The meeting adjourned at 5:30 PM. 
 
 
The next Board Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, January 30, 2018 at 5:00PM. 
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